
HOLY ROSARY CYO CROSS COUNTRY TEAM PLACES 4th 

 at the CYO Championships combined events on  

Sunday, October 7 (K through 3rd Championship) and  

Sunday, October 14 (4th through 8th Championship)!   

A HUGE CONGRATULATIONS to the 73 students on the team!   

And a HUGE THANK YOU to our coaches –  

Sarah Lacy, Lane Seeley, Arvin Manahan! 

 


